
Wilmington University 
Office of Financial Aid 

320 N. DuPont Highway 
New Castle, DE  19720 

(302) 328-8905 (fax) 
 

Satisfactory Academic Progress: WARNING  

Student Administrative Services 
Financial Aid 

 

 

Wilmington University Financial Aid is requiring a Satisfactory Academic Progress (SAP) Warning Letter 
from you because at the end of your last semester attended, your cumulative GPA was below the required 
minimum to receive Federal Financial Aid. AND/OR your overall Pace of Completion fell below the 
required minimum of 67% to receive Federal Financial Aid 
   


